## MARCH 2018 BODY ART AND PIERCING INSPECTIONS FOR APRIL 4,2018 BOH MEETING **STATUS INSPECTED BY DATE INSPECTED NAME OF BUSINESS Don Murphy PASSED Professional Body Piercing** 3/23/18 147 Central Street, Lowell **Don Murphy PASSED** 3/20/18 **Lowell Ink 161 Worthen Street, Lowell Don Murphy PASSED** 3/21/18 **Tierney's Body Art** 12 Concord Street, Lowell **PASSED Don Murphy** Blaq Sheep Tattoos 564 Dutton Street 2<sup>nd</sup> Fl, Lowell 3/20/18 **PASSED Don Murphy** 3/22/18 Lupo Ink 1527 Middlesex St. #8, Lowell



The City of Lowell • Dept. of Planning and Development • Division of Development Services

Lowell City Hall • 375 Merrimack Street • Lowell, MA 01852

P: 978.674.4144 • F: 978.446.7103

www.LowellMA.gov

Diane Tradd Assistant City Manager / DPD Director

Both 18

Eric Slagle Director of Development Services

Shaun Shanahan Building Commissioner

To: Lowell Board of Health

From: Don Murphy, Health inspector

Re: Tierneys Tattoo

March 26, 2018

Mr. Tierney for about 3 months has been working part-time on another workstation for his apprentices use in anticipation of her licensing; according to Mr. Tierney he had spoken with Commissioner Shanahan about the work, since he was just adding a wall and door to an existing room, he was told to go ahead and start it. In my recent inspection a sink had been installed and 2 GFI outlets were installed into existing outlets as needed to comply with BOH regulations for a work area, I instructed him that his electrician and plumber need to get permits for the work they performed. Once the work is completed to everyone's satisfaction I will approve it. Any questions feel free to contact me,

Sin	cerely,
	Don Murphy Health Inspector

